
Monday
09/11/2017
School Day 17

8:10am Opening
Lesson
Pledge, Calendar,
Lunch Menu, Agenda

8:15am - 8:45am
English
Lesson
I can identify a
fragment.
I can identify a
sentence.
I can identify what
part (subject or
predicate) is missing
in a fragment.
Proofreading-Jake
asked "Where is my
pen?
Intro
teach
practice
Homework
wkbk 43

9:15am - 10:45am
Reading
Lesson
Power of W.O.W.!
I can identify the
theme of a story.
I can define
vocabulary words:
assist,
burglaries,innocent,scheme,regretfully,misjudged,
suspect,favor,
speculated,prior
Teacher Read Aloud
,"Bookmobile
Rescue" watch video
Intro vocabulary
T242-243
Read and
Comprehend
Think Through Text
read "The Power of
W.O.W.!
Intro skill Connect Ed
video (Rainta the
Frog Princess)
THEME
prefixes

Tuesday
09/12/2017
School Day 18

8:10am Opening
Lesson
Pledge, Calendar,
Lunch Menu, Agenda

8:15am - 8:45am
English
Lesson
I can define a run on
sentence.
I can correct run on
sentences to form 2
sentences or by
adding a comma and
conjunction.
Proofreading-Can't
find her pen. My
favorite color.
Intro
Teach
Practice
Homework
wkbk 44

9:15am - 10:45am
Reading
Lesson
Power of W.O.W.!
I can identify the
theme of a story.
I can define
vocabulary words:
assist,
burglaries,innocent,scheme,regretfully,misjudged,
suspect,favor,
speculated,prior
review vocab, skill

(vocab) and prefixes
non- mis-
Dig Deeper
T258-T259
2nd read on story
Your turn T260-T261

Homework
skill sheet
vocab sheet
Standards

LA 4.1.4 Fluency:
Students will read a
variety of grade-level

Wednesday
09/13/2017
School Day 19

8:10am Opening
Lesson
Pledge, Calendar,
Lunch Menu, Agenda

8:15am - 8:45am
English
Lesson
I can write a
complete sentence.
Proofreading-Kyle
overslept he missed
the bus.
Intro pg. T277
teach
practice
Homework
wkbk 45

9:15am - 10:45am
Reading
Lesson
Power of W.O.W.!
I can identify the
theme of a story.
I can define
vocabulary words:
assist,
burglaries,innocent,scheme,regretfully,misjudged,
suspect,favor,
speculated,prior
Classroom
Collaboration T263
Independent
Reading
Reader Groups

Homework
questions from story
theme sheet
vocab in groups
Standards

LA 4.1.4 Fluency:
Students will read a
variety of grade-level
print/digital texts
fluently with
accuracy, appropriate
pace, phrasing, and
expression to support
comprehension.

Thursday
09/14/2017
School Day 20

8:10am Opening
Lesson
Pledge, Calendar,
Lunch Menu, Agenda

8:15am - 8:45am
English
Lesson
I can correctly identify
and rewrite fragments
and run-on
sentences.
Proofreading-My
friends live near the
beach they go there
to play.
Intro
teach
practice
Homework
wkbk 46

9:15am - 10:45am
Reading
Lesson
Power of W.O.W.!
I can identify the
theme of a story.
I can define
vocabulary words:
assist,
burglaries,innocent,scheme,regretfully,misjudged,
suspect,favor,
speculated,prior
Classroom
Collaboration T266
Compare text
Read Aloud Paired
Passage
Group Readers

Homework
skill sheet

Standards
LA 4.1.4 Fluency:
Students will read a
variety of grade-level
print/digital texts
fluently with

Friday
09/15/2017
School Day 21

8:10am Opening
Lesson
Pledge, Calendar,
Lunch Menu, Agenda

8:15am - 8:45am
English
Lesson
Review of fragments
and run-on
sentences
Proofreading-Went
hikeing in the
woods with my
brother.
Review
practice
Homework
wkbk 47

9:15am - 10:45am
Reading
Lesson
Power of W.O.W.!
I can identify the
theme of a story.
I can define
vocabulary words:
assist,
burglaries,innocent,scheme,regretfully,misjudged,
suspect,favor,
speculated,prior
review vocab
re read story

Homework
Test
Standards

LA 4.1.4 Fluency:
Students will read a
variety of grade-level
print/digital texts
fluently with
accuracy, appropriate
pace, phrasing, and
expression to support
comprehension.
LA 4.1.4.a Listen to
and read text of
increasing length
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Homework
vocab wkbk 39
skill sheet on theme
120/124
Standards

LA 4.1.4 Fluency:
Students will read a
variety of grade-level
print/digital texts
fluently with
accuracy, appropriate
pace, phrasing, and
expression to support
comprehension.
LA 4.1.4.a Listen to
and read text of
increasing length
and/or complexity to
increase reader
stamina.
LA 4.1.5
Vocabulary: Students
will build and use
conversational,
academic, and
content-specific
grade-level
vocabulary.
LA 4.1.5.a Apply
knowledge of word
structure elements,
known words, and
word patterns to
determine meaning
(e.g., plurals,
possessives, parts of
speech, affixes, base
and root words).
LA 4.1.5.c Acquire
new academic and
content-specific
grade-level
vocabulary, relate to
prior knowledge, and
apply in new
situations.
LA 4.1.6.b Identify
and describe
elements of literary
text (e.g., characters,
setting, plot, point of
view, theme).

print/digital texts
fluently with
accuracy, appropriate
pace, phrasing, and
expression to support
comprehension.
LA 4.1.4.a Listen to
and read text of
increasing length
and/or complexity to
increase reader
stamina.
LA 4.1.5
Vocabulary: Students
will build and use
conversational,
academic, and
content-specific
grade-level
vocabulary.
LA 4.1.5.a Apply
knowledge of word
structure elements,
known words, and
word patterns to
determine meaning
(e.g., plurals,
possessives, parts of
speech, affixes, base
and root words).
LA 4.1.5.c Acquire
new academic and
content-specific
grade-level
vocabulary, relate to
prior knowledge, and
apply in new
situations.
LA 4.1.6.b Identify
and describe
elements of literary
text (e.g., characters,
setting, plot, point of
view, theme).
LA 4.1.6.d
Summarize a literary
text and/or media,
using key details to
identify the theme.
LA 4.1.6.p Compare
and contrast the text
of a story, drama, or
poem and a visual or

LA 4.1.4.a Listen to
and read text of
increasing length
and/or complexity to
increase reader
stamina.
LA 4.1.5
Vocabulary: Students
will build and use
conversational,
academic, and
content-specific
grade-level
vocabulary.
LA 4.1.5.a Apply
knowledge of word
structure elements,
known words, and
word patterns to
determine meaning
(e.g., plurals,
possessives, parts of
speech, affixes, base
and root words).
LA 4.1.5.c Acquire
new academic and
content-specific
grade-level
vocabulary, relate to
prior knowledge, and
apply in new
situations.
LA 4.1.6.b Identify
and describe
elements of literary
text (e.g., characters,
setting, plot, point of
view, theme).
LA 4.1.6.d
Summarize a literary
text and/or media,
using key details to
identify the theme.
LA 4.1.6.p Compare
and contrast the text
of a story, drama, or
poem and a visual or
oral presentation of
the text.

9:15am Spelling
Lesson
I can spell words with
long and short o.

accuracy, appropriate
pace, phrasing, and
expression to support
comprehension.
LA 4.1.4.a Listen to
and read text of
increasing length
and/or complexity to
increase reader
stamina.
LA 4.1.5
Vocabulary: Students
will build and use
conversational,
academic, and
content-specific
grade-level
vocabulary.
LA 4.1.5.a Apply
knowledge of word
structure elements,
known words, and
word patterns to
determine meaning
(e.g., plurals,
possessives, parts of
speech, affixes, base
and root words).
LA 4.1.5.c Acquire
new academic and
content-specific
grade-level
vocabulary, relate to
prior knowledge, and
apply in new
situations.
LA 4.1.6.b Identify
and describe
elements of literary
text (e.g., characters,
setting, plot, point of
view, theme).
LA 4.1.6.d
Summarize a literary
text and/or media,
using key details to
identify the theme.
LA 4.1.6.p Compare
and contrast the text
of a story, drama, or
poem and a visual or
oral presentation of
the text.

and/or complexity to
increase reader
stamina.
LA 4.1.5
Vocabulary: Students
will build and use
conversational,
academic, and
content-specific
grade-level
vocabulary.
LA 4.1.5.a Apply
knowledge of word
structure elements,
known words, and
word patterns to
determine meaning
(e.g., plurals,
possessives, parts of
speech, affixes, base
and root words).
LA 4.1.5.c Acquire
new academic and
content-specific
grade-level
vocabulary, relate to
prior knowledge, and
apply in new
situations.
LA 4.1.6.b Identify
and describe
elements of literary
text (e.g., characters,
setting, plot, point of
view, theme).
LA 4.1.6.d
Summarize a literary
text and/or media,
using key details to
identify the theme.
LA 4.1.6.p Compare
and contrast the text
of a story, drama, or
poem and a visual or
oral presentation of
the text.

9:15am Spelling
Lesson
I can spell words with
long and short o.
I can sort words
based on vowel
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LA 4.1.6.d
Summarize a literary
text and/or media,
using key details to
identify the theme.
LA 4.1.6.p Compare
and contrast the text
of a story, drama, or
poem and a visual or
oral presentation of
the text.

9:15am Spelling
Lesson
I can spell words with
long and short o.
I can sort words
based on vowel
sound and spelling
pattern.
Intro long vowel
sound o on connect
ed
Intro words Spell City
Teach Me

Homework
wkbk 39-40
tape words in
assignment book
Standards

LA 4.1.3 Word
Analysis: Students
will use knowledge of
phonetic and
structural analysis to
read and write grade-
level text.
LA 4.1.3.a Know
and apply advanced
sound/spelling
patterns (e.g., Anglo-
Saxon common roots
and affixes, vowel
variance, multi-
syllable words) when
reading, writing, and
spelling grade-level
text.
LA 4.1.3.b Use
word structure to
read text (e.g.,
prefixes/suffixes,

oral presentation of
the text.

9:15am Spelling
Lesson
I can spell words with
long and short o.
I can sort words
based on vowel
sound and spelling
pattern.
Word sort in class pg.
41 wkbk
Spell city
chromebook activity

Homework
ABC order
Standards

LA 4.1.3 Word
Analysis: Students
will use knowledge of
phonetic and
structural analysis to
read and write grade-
level text.
LA 4.1.3.a Know
and apply advanced
sound/spelling
patterns (e.g., Anglo-
Saxon common roots
and affixes, vowel
variance, multi-
syllable words) when
reading, writing, and
spelling grade-level
text.
LA 4.1.3.b Use
word structure to
read text (e.g.,
prefixes/suffixes,
syllabication,
derivation).

12:10pm - 1:00pm
Math
Lesson
Power up 2 test
Unit 2 Test

2:00pm - 3:00pm
Nebraska Studies
(Social Studies)
Lesson

I can sort words
based on vowel
sound and spelling
pattern.
Spell city activity on
chromebook

Homework
wkbk 42
Standards

LA 4.1.3 Word
Analysis: Students
will use knowledge of
phonetic and
structural analysis to
read and write grade-
level text.
LA 4.1.3.a Know
and apply advanced
sound/spelling
patterns (e.g., Anglo-
Saxon common roots
and affixes, vowel
variance, multi-
syllable words) when
reading, writing, and
spelling grade-level
text.
LA 4.1.3.b Use
word structure to
read text (e.g.,
prefixes/suffixes,
syllabication,
derivation).

12:10pm - 1:00pm
Math
Lesson
Unit 16 Expanded
form and missing
numbers in
subtraction pg94
I can use digits to
write a number
given in expanded
form.
I can use addition
algorithm to find the
missing number.
power up
mental math
problem solving
intro lesson
practice lesson

9:15am Spelling
Lesson
I can spell words with
long and short o.
I can sort words
based on vowel
sound and spelling
pattern.
Spell city
chromebook

Homework
which word sheet
practice for test
Standards

LA 4.1.3 Word
Analysis: Students
will use knowledge of
phonetic and
structural analysis to
read and write grade-
level text.
LA 4.1.3.a Know
and apply advanced
sound/spelling
patterns (e.g., Anglo-
Saxon common roots
and affixes, vowel
variance, multi-
syllable words) when
reading, writing, and
spelling grade-level
text.
LA 4.1.3.b Use
word structure to
read text (e.g.,
prefixes/suffixes,
syllabication,
derivation).

12:10pm - 1:00pm
Math
Lesson
Lesson 17 Adding
Columns of Numbers
with Regrouping pg.
99
I can using adding
algorithm to add 2
and 3 digit
numbers.

Power Up
Mental math

sound and spelling
pattern.
Spell City Practice
test me
Homework
Spell city Test me
Standards

LA 4.1.3 Word
Analysis: Students
will use knowledge of
phonetic and
structural analysis to
read and write grade-
level text.
LA 4.1.3.a Know
and apply advanced
sound/spelling
patterns (e.g., Anglo-
Saxon common roots
and affixes, vowel
variance, multi-
syllable words) when
reading, writing, and
spelling grade-level
text.
LA 4.1.3.b Use
word structure to
read text (e.g.,
prefixes/suffixes,
syllabication,
derivation).

12:10pm - 1:00pm
Math
Lesson
Lesson 18
Temperature pg. 104
I can read
temperatures on
thermometers.
I can measure and
record
temperatures.
I can compare C to
F.
Power Up
Mental Math
Problem Solving

Teach and Practice

Homework
Lesson 18 pgs.
107-109
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syllabication,
derivation).

12:10pm - 1:00pm
Math
Lesson
Lesson 15
Subtracting 2 digit
numbers with
regrouping pg. 88
I can subtract 2
digit number with
regrouping
power up
mental math
problem solving
intro lesson
practice lesson
Homework
lesson 15 pg. 91
Standards

MA 4.1 NUMBER:
Students will
communicate number
sense concepts using
multiple
representations to
reason, solve
problems, and make
connections within
mathematics and
across disciplines.
MA 4.1.2.a Add and
subtract multi-digit
numbers using the
standard algorithm.

Nebraska Studies
(Social Studies)
Lesson
PLC no class hand
out review for TEST
on WEDNESDAY

Specials
Notes
Late Start PLC
Keyboarding
8:35-8:55
PE 1:00-1:50

Review for test

Homework
study for Friday's test
state seal due Friday

Specials
Notes
Keyboarding
8:35-8:55
Music 1:30-2:00
Art 2:00-2:45

Homework
lesson 16 pg. 96
Standards

MA 4.1.2.a Add and
subtract multi-digit
numbers using the
standard algorithm.

2:00pm - 3:00pm
Nebraska Studies
(Social Studies)
Lesson
Test Chapter 1

Specials
Notes
Keyboarding
8:35-8:55
PE 1:00-1:50

Problem Solving

Teach and practice
lesson
Homework
Lesson 17 pgs.
101-103
Standards

MA 4.1.2.a Add and
subtract multi-digit
numbers using the
standard algorithm.

2:00pm - 3:00pm
Nebraska Studies
(Social Studies)
Lesson
Work on your seal

Specials
Notes
Keyboarding
8:35-8:55
Guidance 1:00-1:30
Music 1:30-2:00
Pep Rally 2:45-3:30

Standards
MA 4.4 DATA:
Students will
communicate data
analysis/probability
concepts using
multiple
representations to
reason, solve
problems, and make
connections within
mathematics and
across disciplines.
MA 4.3.3.b Identify
and use the
appropriate tools,
operations, and units
of measurement,
both customary and
metric, to solve real-
world problems
involving time, length,
weight, mass,
capacity, and volume.

2:45pm - 3:15pm
Nebraska Studies
(Social Studies)
Lesson
Homecoming Activity
work on seal

Specials
Notes
Keyboarding
8:35-8:55
PE 1:00-1:52
Library 2:20-2:40
Pep Rally 1:00
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